LEGAL NOTICE 

The Commission for the Blind regular meeting scheduled in Alamogordo on March 19 and 20 has been canceled due to the Coronavirus. The meeting was to take place at the Commission's Orientation Center located on 408 North White Sands Blvd.

Agendas for future meetings will be posted at least 3 days prior to the meeting on the Commission web page, www.cfb.state.nm.us. Agendas can also be obtained by contacting Ms. Kelly Burma at 505-841-8844, or at kelly.burma@state.nm.us. If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in a future meeting, Please contact Ms. Burma at least 3 business days in advance.  
